
THE PRETTY THING HEALTH & SAFETY	
 

We now have more dog owners on park, so thought it appropriate to remind 
you of our conditions. In the interest of public health  

(especially as we have young children around)  
It’s essential that you follow these rules. Thanks  

 
 

 
 

We are generally fortunate to have considerate dog owners but just a 
reminder that ALL dogs must be kept on leads. We know your dogs are 

friendly, obedient & well behaved, but we also have young children and adults 
that are not particularly fond of dogs. Out of respect for all our guests please 
ensure that your dog is not allowed to roam freely. This also helps with our 

second point… 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Can you please ensure that you clear up after your dogs! Apart from being 
common courtesy it is also very unpleasant for children and adults who may 

discover your pets gifts. Bags are available from the office and you can dispose 
of these in the general waste bins provided. 

 
 I hope you will understand that this is in everyone’s interest. 

 
 

 
February 2021                                    
Phil S  


